
I am opposed to measure SB210 for the following reasons: 
 
Voting by mail is the most secure and eƯicient way to vote. It is also the best way to make sure that 
the most people who are able to vote, do vote. Envelopes are now postage-paid so that voters don’t 
have to worry about having a stamp on hand to vote. 
This bill is an attempt to suppress voter turnout. Oregon has one of the highest percentages of voter 
turnout in every election which means that the people who are elected to statewide positions 
represent the majority of the voters. This is exactly how voting in elections is supposed to work. 
Oregon has had vote-by-mail in place for thirty years. After all this time, the system has been 
perfected so that there is no fraud, and free and fair elections are the norm in Oregon. There is no 
valid reason to change the system and there are many valid reasons to keep it. 
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